
Amended Notice from the UWMC Board 

3/25/20 
 

We have been informed that last night the Governor signed a new proclamation, 
effective immediately, prohibiting public attendance of board meetings that the 
OPMA otherwise would require a physical location for. 

 In light of this development, please be advised of the following:   

(1) Under the Governor’s proclamation 20-28, the UWMC-NW location for 
physically attending the March 26, 2020 UWMC Board meeting has been 
cancelled; 

(2) By law, members of the public are now prohibited from attending the 
meeting at that location; 

(3) Members of the public are welcome to attend the meeting remotely via the 
arrangements already in place (Please see posted UWMC Board Agenda). 

 

 


